
Pike County Board of Commissioners is seeking Request 

for Proposal for Design and Engineering Services   
 

Pike County is seeking sealed competitive bids for design and engineering services for the road 

construction, drainage improvements, and paving for 11.6 miles of unimproved roads in Pike 

County. Interested parties may contact Todd Goolsby, the Director of the Pike County Public Works 

for additional information.  
 

All bidders must be reputable contractors licensed in the State of Georgia.  
 

Sealed competitive bids shall be received by no later than 5:00 p.m. on July 22, 2022. Sealed bids 

shall be marked on the outside of the envelope as “RFP for Design and Engineering Services Attn: 

Angela Blount” and delivered to the county offices at 331 Thomaston Street Zebulon, GA 30295 

before the specified deadline. The opening of the bids shall be made at the regularly scheduled 

meeting of the Pike County Board of Commissioners on July 26, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. Pike County 

has the right to reject any one or all bids. 

 


